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Thank you ,  
for Teaching Outside the Textbook  

 

 
Dear ,  
 
We are writing to thank you for taking the time to share your "teaching outside the 
textbook" story.  You are one of over 80 teachers who submitted an essay. We have 
only 20 sets to give away and regret that your name was not selected.  
 

However, thanks to a generous donation from Seven Stories Press you 
will receive a free copy of Voices of A People's History. To receive 
your book, please click here to provide us with the necessary 
information. In addition to shipping information for the book, we 
want to know if we have permission to share your name on the Zinn 
Education Project website as one of the teachers who contributed an 
essay and possibly quotes from your story. 
  

If you have not done so already, you must register on the Zinn Education Project 
website, where you can download free teaching materials.  
 
We are very pleased to learn about your work and would like to stay in touch with 
you. We will inform you of new offers as they come along, teaching activities, and 
news about related efforts.  
  
The essays we received were full of inspiring examples of how a people's history is 
being taught, how teachers were introduced to the work of Howard Zinn, and how 
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students respond to learning a more complete version of U.S. history. We will stay in 
touch with everyone who contributed stories and post essay excerpts online.  
 
We look forward to connecting with you in the coming months and years about the 
important work of teaching a people's history. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lauren Cooper and Deborah Menkart, Teaching for Change 
Bill Bigelow, Rethinking Schools  
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The "Constant Contact Cares4Kids" program supports educational and social non-
profit organizations that help children. Learn more about the Cares4Kids program. 

More than 300,000 small businesses and organizations trust Constant Contact to 
connect with their customers and members. Signup for a free 60-day trial. 
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